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Richmond County Board of Education achieves 2021 GSBA Exemplary Board Status 
  

(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – The Richmond County Board of Education (RCBOE) has achieved the 
status of the Georgia School Boards Association’s (GSBA) 2021 Exemplary School Board recognition.  
 
“All of the members of our Board of Education are committed to serving with distinction while keeping 
our primary mission in mind, providing the guidance and oversight of the Richmond County School 
System,” says Charlie Hannah, Board of Education President.  
 
The recognition was awarded today during the GSBA Annual Conference in Atlanta. 
 
The GSBA Board recognition program is a three-tiered program.  For more information on 
the program,  visit the GSBA website for awards and recognition or to view the criteria for all tiers of 
the program.  
 
The Board of Education has received the Exemplary Board status in 2019 and 2020.  
 

https://gsba.com/board-development/awards-recognition/

